
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

23/10/2020 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 

 

Over the past term, the children have adjusted incredibly well to the changes at school and we are so proud 

of how well they have adapted.  

 

In order to avoid sharing resources, the children have their trays underneath the table. We have identified 

that this makes the space quite tight and can be uncomfortable for children.  

 

We spotted a great idea on Pinterest and have been trialling the use of ‘pillowcase chair bags’. We would 

love for all children in Year 6 to have this provision and ask for your help to do this.   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pillow cases don’t need to be new but they do need to be of a good quality in order to hold the weight 

of exercise books and pencil cases.  

 

They also need to have an internal flap as this is used as a ‘hook’ over the back of the chair.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First turn the pillow case inside out, fold the short closed edge about a third of the way (approximately 

25cm) and sew along the three bottom sides to create a small pocket and a large one.  

 

If any family members are willing to create extra pillow cases, we would be very grateful to receive them 

for children who are disadvantaged and are unable to provide their own.  

 

If you have any questions, please let us know.  

As soon as your child’s pillow case is ready, please bring it into school and they can start using it.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs M. Locke     Mrs D. Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher    Headteacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 
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